
Dear Gardener,

Kingsley Gardening Club 2015/2016

I am pleased to give you details of our forthcoming programme for the 2015/16 season. I am sure you will agree that it
promises an interesting and varied selection of talks which I hope you will be able to attend.

Kingsley Gardening Club is a friendly group who meet once a month through the winter to exchange ideas and learn
from experts. At £8.00 for the whole year it offers excellent value.

I do hope you will be able to join us. Please make yourself known to either myself or another committee member in
order that we can ensure you are welcomed to the club.

I look forward to seeing you at our meetings.

Ruth Wooles
Chair

Programme 2015

14th September Jack Swan - Beauty of Trees and Shrubs Advice from a leading arborist in charge of the Jo-
drell Bank Arboretum

12th October Peter Cordall  - Alpine & Rock Plants Transform your gardens into alpine slopes, learn more about
these wonderful plants

9th November  Judy Popley - Gardens well worth a visit A look at gardens not necessarily familiar, lesser
known and Northern, but well worth a visit

14th December No meeting

Programme 2016

11th January Marguerite Hughes - Planning & Designing borders for colour & scent Get your gardens ready for
2016 with colour and wonderful scents

8th February Jane Allison - A Countryside Walk Wild flowers and plants revealed, take a walk on the wild
side

14th March Plantagogo – Vicky - A Passion for Heucheras If you have never grown Heucheras then this
may change your mind

11th April Terry Walton - Allotment Doctor BBC radio personality gives us advice and you need not
even have an allotment!

9th May AGM - Garden Tour Visit one of the outstanding gardens of Kingsley as part of the AGM

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

TO: Chris Woulds, Membership Secretary, Kingsley Garden Club, Mount Pleasant, 9 Top Road, Kingsley, Frodsham,
WA6 8DU

Please enrol  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .. as members for the session 2015/16

Address  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Telephone . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  e-mail Address  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
(optional) (optional)

I enclose £ . . . . . . as subscription for . . .  members at £8.00 each

PLEASE NOTE: All personal details will be used for Garden Club purposes only and not passed on to third parties.


